
Alert July 14, 2017Important Announcement on Executive Order on Visas

Print Email

Democratic Republic of the Congo
December 5, 2011

Notice: New contact information for its
Adoption Unit

The Consular Section at the U.S. Embassy in Kinshasa would like to inform
the public that it has new contact information for its Adoption Unit. All
adoption related inquiries should now be sent to
KinshasaAdoptions@state.gov.
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